
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF RICHLAND 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Richland City Council will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, June 21, 2022 on 
or after 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Richland City Hall, 625 Swift Boulevard, 
Richland, WA 99352, to receive comments on the proposed annexation of Lots 1 – 8 of 
Badger Mountain Estates consisting of approximately 12 acres and located at 1560 
Brantingham Road, 1570 Brantingham Road, 1600 Brantingham Road, 1620 
Brantingham Road, 1640 Brantingham Road, 1650 Brantingham Road and 1660 
Brantingham Road.  
 
Comments may be mailed to the City of Richland c/o Mike Stevens, 625 Swift Blvd. MS-35, 
Richland, WA 99352, or emailed to mstevens@ci.richland.wa.us. All comments must be 
received by 4:00 p.m. on the meeting date identified above.   
 
Those who wish to provide comments during the meeting may appear in-person at Richland 
City Hall or may sign up to provide comments remotely by registering no later than 4:00 p.m. 
on Tuesday, June 21, 2022. Sign-up instructions will be on the June 21, 2022 meeting 
agenda, which will be available online at www.ci.richland.wa.us . 
 
For information, please contact Mike Stevens at mstevens@ci.richland.wa.us or 509-942-
7596. 
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